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Dear SGasy”

I have received your letter of July 17th. and your Memory
about ultraconvergence. COL’Jourmal will be very pleased
to publish it.

In what concerns to the publication of my Note, extracted
from the letter I,sent you, I express my agreement in

shewing the origifial work to Am edithors.

I am very sorry to learn the misfortune happened to Mr, and
Mrs. Spyemoto.

Very obliged to your kindness, I remain yeusSsuEryCtEuly, .
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